
MEMORANDUM 
 
May 29, 2003 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Tylertown event, 5/30/03 
 
 
Remarks and agenda for the event are attached.  Sherry Vance will be bringing down the 
big check made out for the grant amount of $245,300.  The award is going to the City of 
Tylertown to repair a roof on an existing city-owned manufacturing facility. 
 
The two companies located in the facility have each committed to hiring 5 new 
employees over the next 12 months.  The companies are R&B Packaging, Inc., and 
Quality Service and Supply, Inc. 


